
TO:         Michael Tondra

FROM:       Mary Bray, Housing Resources Coordinator

DATE:         November 2, 2018

RE:         Lead Hazard Reduction 860-RICR-00-00-4

As of the above date, the Housing Resources Commission has 
received one (1) public comment regarding the changes to Lead 
Hazard Reduction 860-RICR-00-00-4 rules & regulations.  This 
comment came from Green & Healthy Homes Initiative Rhode 
Island.   It was forwarded to Rhode Island Housing who then 
reviewed the communication and found there to be no 
substantive changes to be made.


